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Public Notice of Public Accuracy Test 
for Computer Program Used to Count Votes 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Public Accuracy Test for the November 4, 2025 City General Election 
has been scheduled for Monday, October 20, 2025 at 10:00 a.m. in the 2nd Floor Committee Room, 
Governmental Center, 400 Boardman Avenue, Traverse City, Michigan. 
 
The Public Accuracy Test is conducted to demonstrate that the computer program used to count the 
votes cast at the election meet the requirements of law, during the early voting period and election 
day. 
 
Sarah Lutz, CMC 
Interim City Clerk 
(231) 922-4480 
tcclerk@traversecitymi.gov 
 
 
 
Posted:  September 26, 2025 
Published: October 12, 2025  


